
LUTHERAN CONVENTION VOTES TO ESTABLISH 
ARCHIVES AT WATERLOO LUTHERAN SEMINARY

THE LUTHERAN CHURCH IN AMERICA - CANADA SECTION, MEETING IN

FIRST LUTHERAN CHURCH, TORONTO, APRIL 16-17, VOTED UNANIMOUSLY TO

ESTABLISH ITS ARCHIVES AT WATERLOO LUTHERAN SEMINARY, THE SCHOOL OF

THEOLOGY AT WATERLOO LUTHERAN UNIVERSITY, WATERLOO, ONTARIO, IT WAS

ANNOUNCED TODAY BY DR. C.H. WHITTEKER, PRESIDENT OF THE NEW CANADIAN

CHURCH AGENCY.

THE ARCHIVES WILL BE PLACED IN THE SEMINARY IN CONJUNCTION

WITH THE ARCHIVES OF THE EASTERN CANADA SYNOD OF THE LUTHERAN CHURCH

IN AMERICA, ACCORDING TO DR. ALBERT W. LOTZ, PRESIDENT OF THE EASTERN

CANADA SYNOD AND MEMBER OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF THE LCA -

CANADA SECTION.


	Page 1

